September.   Pr 4/5
Welcome to our 1st Blog. We thought you might be interested in the Active Learning that has been taking place so far this term. Here are a few photos of Hockey, a violin demonstration, learning about Continents, Mental and visiting the Magic Garden. 
Learning is fun!!!!
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                                  Violin demonstration
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                        Memorising the Continents – well done!!
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Active Mental with Mrs Marshall
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Remember the sun?!
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Yes, there is a frog there somewhere
